
Hello from District 11! We have had continuous opportunities to grow in our program through 
meetings on the phone, and some Zoom Meetings as well. Our Thursday Beginner’s Meeting 
was held in person through April 18th. We then moved to a Zoom meeting format. That meeting 
will reopen to a face-to-face meeting as soon as possible. Our other meetings will remain call in 
meetings or temporarily closed until the members feel it is safe enough to do so. 
We will be holding our District Meeting through Zoom as well. I am looking forward to hosting 
this meeting, and getting to hear from all of out Group Representatives, and find out how our 
members are faring in this challenging time. Yours in Service, Jamie V. 


